
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 17th May 2023 
 
 
Class Teacher in Willow 
 
 

    Mrs Haddon 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Following on from my letter to you last week, I can now confirm that Mrs Haddon will be 
teaching in Willow class on Thursdays and Fridays after half term, supported by full time 
teaching assistant Miss Aldrich.  
Mrs Haddon has been teaching in Willow one day a week since September, so she is already 
well known to the children. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Mardell 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




